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Following President Macron’s speech, as well as the recommendations of the French 

Federation of Athletics, it is now clear that the 2020 edition of the Ultra-Trail du Haut-

Giffre cannot take place between 19 and 21 June.  

We are deeply saddened by this, because we wanted to believe it might still be possible 

with some extra time and we were galvanized by your many messages of support and 

encouragement ... but, alas, the way the health situation in France is evolving gives us 

no choice. 

Faced with the uncertainty as to when we might see a return to normality and the great 

number of events looming in the autumn, we can confirm that we are opting for a pure 

and simple cancellation of the 2020 edition, rather than a postponement to the end of 

the year.  

The KMV du Criou, scheduled for 16th August 2020 is, for the moment, being 

maintained as plannced.  

As we mentioned in our last newsletter, we give you a choice of several options : 

- the postponement of your registration to the next event, which will take place from 

17 to 20 June 2021; 

- the cancellation of your entry, and: 

o reimbursement according to the conditions provided for in the regulations: 90% of 

the registration fee, the 10% retained covering (partially) the expenses already incurred 

for this edition (and not carried forward to 2021); 

o 50% of the registration fee: 10% of the registration fee + 40% as a donation to our 

association;  

o   No reimbursement: 10% regulation + 90% constituting a donation to our 

association;  
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Donations will allow us to cover the expenses already incurred for this edition and, if 

sufficient, to invest in the modernization of our equipment for future events. 

Depending on the amounts, we also hope to be able to continue to provide financial 

support to humanitarian associations, as we do every year. 

We will send you an e-mail very soon with instructions on how to express your 

choice. 

This situation is forced upon us, but ultimately it is but a minor consequence of this 

epidemic. Let us, instead, appreciate our loved ones, and look towards the future 

together, and the preparation of a 2021 event which, we are convinced, will make up 

for 2020.  

 

 

 

Sportivement, 

L’équipe d’organisation de l’Ultra-Trail® du Haut-Giffre 


